BINGO FOR BOOKS

Wednesday, March 21, 2018 @ 5:30 pm in Howard Elementary Cafeteria

Everyone is invited! Admission is $5 per person (two and under is free) Admission
includes food, drink, bingo, and books!

If you plan on attending, please return the bottom portion so we can plan accordingly
by Friday, March 16, 2018

Do not send in money now, please pay at the door!

We are looking for book donations! Please send in new or gently used books for all
reading levels into the office by: Tuesday, March 20, 2018

We kindly appreciate your generosity!!!
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